
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING  

Draft Fiscal Year (FY) 2023-2027 Consolidated Plan and Draft FY 2023-24 Annual Action Plan  

 

 

The Consolidated Plan is a strategic planning document that serves as the framework for a 

community-wide dialogue to identify priorities that align and focus funding from the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Community and Planning Department (CPD) 

formula block grant programs: Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Home Investment 

Partnerships Program (HOME), and Emergency Solutions Grant program (ESG). The Consolidated 

Plan is carried out through the Annual Action Plan, which provides a summary of the actions, 

activities, and resources that will be used in the next year to address priority needs and specific 

goals identified by the Consolidated Plan. 

 

The draft FY 2023-27 Consolidated Plan and draft FY 2023-24 Annual Action Plan for San Mateo 

County will be available for public comment beginning March 27, 2023, through April 27, 2023. 

Feedback from stakeholders and the general public will help the County refine the draft plans prior 

to submission to HUD in mid-May. The Department of Housing will have the draft FY 2023-27 

Consolidated Plan and draft FY 2023-24 Annual Action Plan available for public inspection prior to its 

submission. Members of the public are invited to review the draft FY 2023-27 Consolidated Plan and 

draft FY 2023-24 Annual Action Plan prior to their submission during the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m., March 27, 2023, through April 27, 2023, at the Department of Housing, 264 Harbor Blvd #A, 

Belmont CA 94002.  

 

Beginning March 27, members of the public can also find the draft FY2023-27 Consolidated Plan and 

FY 2023-24 Annual Action Plan online to review at https://www.smcgov.org/housing/san-mateo-

county-consolidated-plan.  Written comments can be sent to Root Policy Research, 6740 E Colfax 

Avenue, Denver, CO 80220 or by email to frankie@rootpolicy.com. 

 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 25th, 2023 no earlier than 9:30am, during the Board of 

Supervisors meeting. Members of the public can participate in-person or virtually at the public 

hearing.  

 

The meeting will be held at: 

 

San Mateo County Government Center 

400 County Center 

Redwood City, CA 94063 

 

Virtual meeting participation details will be available on Friday, April 21, 2023 at 

https://www.smcgov.org/bos/meeting/april-25-2023-board-supervisors-regular-meeting.  

 

If a reasonable accommodation and/or interpretation services, including American Sign Language, 

are needed to participate in the public hearing, please contact Frankie Lewington at 

frankie@rootpolicy.com or 970-880-1415 x104.  
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